
Welcome to the sixth edition of The 
Oscar Traynor Woods Development 
Community Newsletter brought to you 
by Glenveagh, keeping you informed on 
the latest news about the Oscar Traynor 
Woods site.

WELCOME

DEVELOPMENT UPDATES          MAY 2024

OSCAR TRAYNOR WOODS SITE DEVELOPMENT UPDATE

Construction is progressing on the landmark Oscar Traynor Woods site as we 

build the phase one of the development. We are pleased to announce that the 

first new homes are scheduled for completion in Quarter 4, 2024.

The Dublin City Council portal in relation to Oscar Traynor Woods is expected 

to go live in early July 2024. 
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Site Overview

The development will consist of 853 A-rated homes, ranging from one-bed to 

four-bed and will also include several communal facilities, including a 

community centre, public car park space, a childcare facility, play areas, cycle 

trails, allotments and landscaped areas.

The new amenities will be available not only to residents of Oscar Traynor 

Woods, but to the wider community in the surrounding areas also.

The first homes are expected to be delivered in Q4 2024.

Community Contact

Details on the plans for the site can be accessed online at 

www.oscartraynorwoods.ie and local Community Liaison Garry Keegan can 

also be contacted at 086 2358913. We will continue to keep you informed on 

all milestones relating to construction activity. 

Details on the plans for the site can be accessed online at www.oscartraynorwoods.ie, 

with a dedicated email address, community@glenveagh.ie, for any specific questions 

you may have about the development.



SUPPORTING GAELSCOIL CHOLMCILLE SPORT

ST. COLUMBAN’S GIRLS DON NEW JERSEYS

Glenveagh are delighted to support Gaelscoil Cholmcille’s 
sports teams. We recently provided the players with new 
jerseys and footballs. Here’s to lots of success on the pitch 
next season.

GREENCARE TEAM HELP OUT

Glenveagh’s Greencare Team were on hand recently to 
present Woodlawn Residents and Santry Community 
Garden with much needed supplies. We provided new 
tools, grass, seed, stones and planters to the volunteers as 
they got the garden ready for spring. It’s great to see all the 
flowers coming into bloom too.

Glenveagh are delighted to support St. Columban’s SYC 
girls’ football, sponsoring jerseys for the teams. Pictured 
above is Megan from Glenveagh’s Community Team, 
presenting the girls with their new jerseys, ahead of kick 
o�.

Megan, William and Aidan of Glenveagh’s Greencare team

Megan and players from St. Columban’s

Presenting Gaelscoil Cholmchille with their new jerseys
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BACKING BEAUMONT HOSPITAL FUN RUN

Registrations are now open for the inaugural Big 
Beaumont Hospital Fun Run, proudly sponsored by 
Glenveagh. The 5km Fun Run will take place at 12pm on 
Sunday 29th September in St. Anne’s Park, Raheny.
 
Participants on the Fun Run can choose to walk, run or 
jog the 5km through St. Anne’s Park, while raising 
much-needed funds to support Beaumont Hospital 
Foundation initiatives such as High Dependency 
Monitors for its Neurosurgery wards. All are welcome to 
attend on the day and registration is still open for what 
is sure to be a fun day for all the family.  
 
Online Registration is €25 for single entry, or €60 for a 
family package. 

To register search Big Beaumont Hospital Fun Run or 
scan the QR code.

Please check our dedicated website for the latest updates regarding the Oscar Traynor Woods 
Development, or contact us via email with any questions you may have. 

O S CA RT R AY N O RWO O D S. I E C OM MU N I T Y@G L E N V EAG H . I E

STAY IN TOUCH
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Annette McGarry, Roisin Vance and Fiachra O’Riordan

Fun Run QR code.


